

Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter

December 6, 2017



CRE PTO will be hosting the Holiday Store for Crest Ridge Elementary. The store will be open to students December 11-15th. The Holiday Store enables children to do their holiday shopping "on their own" under adult supervision at school! Not only do they experience the thrill of secretly selecting and buying gifts, they benefit from practical lessons of budgeting, handling money and making decisions but most of all, the pride and joy of gift giving!

The Holiday Store will also be open to our community Thursday December 14th from 3-8pm!

YBL Reminders!!

- PLEASE STAY WITH YOUR CHILD DURING PRACTICE UNLESS YOU HAVE MADE ARRANGEMENTS WITH THEIR COACH.
- STAY IN THE GYM.
- DO NOT GO ON THE STAGE.
- BE RESPECTFUL OF THE SCHOOL!

REMINDER!!!

When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors. Students walking in front of buses is very unsafe.

If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call the school, or email ahurley@crestridge.org

BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

Teachers still have class up until 3:00. If you can please wait in the car rider line to pick your students up at the end of the day.

Dates to Remember:

Dec. 11 -- K-3 Christmas program 7:00 pm

Dec. 12 -- 4-6 Christmas program 7:00 pm

Dec. 13 -- Walk to school

Dec. 20 -- Early Release @ 1 Dec. 21- Jan. 2 -- Christmas Break!



CRE Christmas Programs

Our Christmas programs will be on 2 evenings this year.

K-3 will be on Dec. 11 @ 7:00 pm 4-6 will be on Dec. 12 @ 7:00 pm There will be a shuttle service available from the High School to the Elementary starting at 6 both nights.

COLD WEATHER IS HERE!!!
PLEASE REMEMBER THAT WE GO
OUTSIDE FOR RECESS. PLEASE
HAVE YOUR CHILD/REN IN
APPROPRIATE COATS, HATS, AND
GLOVES. WE DO HAVE DONATED
ITEMS THAT ARE AVAILABLE IF
YOUR CHILD IS IN NEED.

KINDNESS ACTIVITIES

*DO SOMETHING HELPFUL FOR A
FRIEND OR FAMILY MEMBER

*BUY SOME EXTRA ITEMS & DONATE
THEM TO A LOCAL FOOD BANK

*BE KIND TO YOU: TAKE A WALK &
FOCUS ON NATURE'S BEAUTY



Cougar Club is going ice skating at Centerpoint Community Ice in Independence, MO on Wednesday, December 20th. Regular enrolled students are allowed to go. Permission slips will be in the office during After School Care.

For more information about the field trip or After School Care contact Cyndi Shackelford at cshackelford@crestridge.org or 660-656-3008.